
Cascade Cow Cutters General Membership Meeting 

August 2, 2019 

 

 

Meeting Called to order at 5:47pm 

 

Meeting attendance: Nina Lundgren, Holly Jones, Jack and Sue Kitt, Tina Hoeppner, Ross 

Hanson, Brent and Leah Stewart, Erin Eaton, Rusanne and Dan Wagner, Victor Dickson, Randy 

and Valerie Metzdaugh, Josh and Jennifer Sleeman, Jennifer Ledoux, Megan Baker, Mark and 

Gwenda Music, Glenna Wicket, Pegeen Anderson, Andrea Heffernan and more.  

 

1) First order is to vote in a new Treasurer. We thank Denise French for her time and service as our 

treasurer. There is one person willing to step into the position as treasurer at the current moment, 

Tina Hoeppner. The floor opened for other nominations. No nominations were made. Votes were 

cast, and Tina Hoeppner was unanimously voted in at the new Treasurer.  

2) The floor was opened for other items of concern. Josh Sleeman stepped up and voiced his 

concern over the current facility, the lack of parking, the lack of a loping area, and the largest 

concern over the cost of importing and exporting the sand. Josh brought up the possibility of 

moving to the Washington State horse park. As there has already been conversations with the 

horse park there are available dates for the 2020 show season. Those dates are June 12-14th, July 

3-4th or July 17-19th, July 31-August 2nd or August 14-16th and September 11-13th or September 

25-27th. Josh made a motion that we move the show in 2020 to the Washington State Horse Park. 

The motion was seconded. A hand vote was done but unable to get accurate count. A paper vote 

was made, and the vote was 19 against and 13 for. A committee was formed pursuant to this 

conversation to investigate venue options for the 2020 season. The committee is formed of Erin 

Eaton, Victor Dickons, Randy Metzdaugh, Megan Baker, Josh Sleeman and Janie Larson.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:30 


